
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Board of Directors, Tampa Sports Authority 
 
FROM:  Judy Baker, Project Manager 
 
DATE:  March 24, 2017 
 
RE:  Recommendation for Award – BID #16-03 (Stadium Seating Color Restoration) 
              
 
Please be advised that sealed bids for the above-referenced services were received on Wednesday, March 
1, 2017 at 10:00 a.m.  The bid was publically advertised and a total of four (4) companies attended the 
mandatory prebid meeting.  Three companies responded to the bid. A Statement of No Bid was submitted 
by Service Painting, Inc and Global Sign Restoration, Inc.  One responsive bid in the amount of $315,000 
was submitted by Seat Renew Global Ltd.  The bid was evaluated and a lower cost of $273,278.00 was 
negotiated with the company.  This reduction represents a correction of the quantity of seats to be restored 
as well as a reduction in the labor cost and insurance fees.  Based on the ability to provide services and 
meet the project specifications, Tampa Sports Authority has determined Seat Renew Global Ltd is the 
most qualified and responsive bidder. 
 
It is staff’s recommendation that the board grant approval to the Authority to enter into an agreement with 
Seat Renew Global Ltd. in the amount of $273,278.00. 
 
       
cc: Bid File 
 


